
 August 05, 2025 

Celebration of the 79th Independence Day of India at the 

Consulate General of India, Saint Petersburg 

 

The Consulate General of India, St. Petersburg, will celebrate the 79th Independence Day of India on 

August 15, 2025, at the Consulate Premises (35, Ryleeva Street, Saint Petersburg). Entry this year 

will be on the basis of prior registration. 

 

Registration Process: 
 

• Interested participants are requested to register online through the Google Form in link 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeYQPmAgBH_sdJZUsaMPLbIr65pOIjAwkAdztcto

lGRZy7jFw/viewform?usp=dialog that will be available on the Consulate website from August 6–

13, 2025 (till 5:00 PM). 

• Each individual, including children, must be registered separately to ensure entry. 

 

The Consulate General looks forward to celebrating this occasion together with the Indian community 

and friends of India in St Petersburg. 
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